
-----Original Message----- 
From: Cathy Colebatch < >  
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 9:25 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Emergency Deputation Request - Renaming Holly Rec Centre 
 
Good Morning, hope  this finds you well and safe. 
 
I would like to request permission to do an emergency deputation this evening in opposition of the 
renaming of the Holly Rec Centre. 
 
Sincerely 
Cathy Colebatch 
 


